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Dear Inspectors,

Please read everything that the Stonehenge Alliance and others have written,
then you will see how wrong the dual carriageway proposal is.
The international world is looking on in horror.
Like so many people in this country, I am totally against this desecration of our
amazing Stonehenge.

Yours sincerely,
Alison Pick




